
Galway Preservation Society Monthly Meeting                October 3, 2016 

 

43  Members and  16 Guests 

The meeting was called to order by Richard English who welcomed everyone and called 

for the Pledge of Allegiance.  He thanked Carolyn Baxter for bringing refreshments and 

Arlene Rhodes for the cold drinks. 

Old Business:  Secretary Minutes from the September meeting were read and with no 

questions or objections will be filed as written.  

The Treasurer’s Report was given by Richard due to Linda Carpenter’s absence.  This 

also was filed since there were no questions or objections. 

Committee Reports:   Richard requested any updates and there were none. 

New Business:  Richard opened the floor for any new business and there was none. 

Announcements:  Sue Surdyka has a sign-up sheet for refreshments, but since she 

was not present, you can contact her, or wait until next week if you would like to help.  

Membership renewals ($10 per household) are due by October 15, and forms are at the 

front table, on the website, and in next month’s newsletter.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for November 7, and the program will be presented by Anne Clothier, the 

Director of Education at Brookside Museum.  It is entitled, “Celebrating the 175th 

Anniversary of the County Fair.” 

With no objections, Richard adjourned the meeting.   

Carol Schweizer introduced the speaker, Lauren Roberts, who presented a program 

entitled, “The Homestead:  Saratoga County’s Tuberculosis Sanitarium.” 

Respectfully submitted,        Martha Brandow, secretary 


